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Come out and gain a better understanding of the Special 
Education IEP Process.* Bring a copy of your child’s IEP. 

 
 

  

  

 

 

 

You Are Invited to an Early Childhood 
IEP Parent Workshop 

Please join us at Prince George’s Child Resource Center 

9475 Lottsford Road Upper Marlboro, MD Suite 201 

to hear about your child’s IEP presented by Early 
Childhood Special Education Department 

February 19, 2020  10:00 AM- Noon 
February 24, 2020   6:00-8:00 PM 
March 17, 2020    10:00 AM- Noon 

March 19, 2020    6:00-8:00 PM 
 
 

 

Workshop begins at 6:30 p.m. 

 

 
Please RSVP by contacting Viviette Christian in the Early Childhood Special 
Education Office at 301-925-6654. Provide your name, date of attendance 
for training and if there is a need for an interpreter. 

You may also respond by sending an email to Viviette Christian at 
ecsped.registration@pgcps.org with Subject Line: ATTN-ECC IEP Parent 
Training 

 
Anyone who requires an auxiliary aide/service for effective communication, or the modification 
of a procedure/policy in order to participate in a school system sponsored 
program/service/activity should contact the school principal, individual or organization hosting 
the event, or the PGCPS ADA Compliance Officer.  Requests should be made as soon as 
possible, but no later than 48 hours before the scheduled event. 
 

No Childcare Provided. 

 

 


